
 

Subject: Vaccine mandate. 

From: Mark 
To: Joseph P. Filippi 

Date: Saturday, August 28, 2021 10:06:15 PM 

My childs healthcare is my responsibility. Not the Nevada education system, our 
dictator of a governor, the CDC, or you ! My daughter is attending private school and 
will, if need be attend a college that doesn't exclude, or punish young healthy 
Americans for not exercising there choice to choose, which is a cornerstone of our 
U.S. Constitution. Go push communism elsewhere. 
Respectfully, 
U.S. Veteran, law enforcement officer and Patriot! 

Sent from my T-Mobile 4G LTE Device 
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